
A fabulous start to the new session as we kick-start our new topic 

‘All About Me’.  We have been using a mirror to observe and look at all the 
components that are needed to make a face and applying this in many  

creative ways. 

Our math learning this term is recognising 2d shape with a focus on  

circles this week.   We made some circle process art and extended this 

 activity by looking for circles in our environment when we were out and 
about. 


